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To:
          Parents   




From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          January 27, 2014  
· Family Literacy Night is this Wednesday from 6-7 pm.
· The “End of the Month Assembly” is Thursday at 9:00 am at St. Andrew’s Church.  All are welcome.

· The Boys and Girls Club are now accepting registration for Kid Zone Evening Programs.  Programs are free and available to children in grades K to 5.  Program runs for six weeks from 6 pm – 8 pm and start this week.  For grades K to 2 Monday Program is Strings and Things and Thursday Program is Crafty Critters.  For grades 3 to 5 Monday Program is Penguins and Polar Bears and Wednesday Program is Get Your Game on!  Hope to see you at the Boys and Girls Club for lots of fun!

· There will be a Home & School meeting Tuesday, January 28th at 6:30 in the school library.









